
Istara minutes of meeting held on 28th September 2021 

 

Janice welcomed all to the meeting at 2:00pm and recommended members 

looked at the book stall and purchased raffle tickets if they wanted them. 

The quiz night was a great success with members bringing their own food. 

The day out on October 27th is full with final payment required. 

Menus were available for the Christmas lunch. 

The secretary then spoke to the membership about the diary and has made 

further alterations in the hope that it has made things clearer.  Members were 

reminded that the meetings are always the 4th Tuesday of the month. 

There were 70 members attending the meeting today. 

Our singers still need more members. 

Ten pin bowling had a few more people join them we hope they will continue, 

there are still more spaces if more members wish to have a go! 

Indoor bowls start this Saturday at 11:45, 

We then welcomed Jasmine Kittermaster who entertained us with songs from 

the female divas of the 60’s, members joined in by singing and dancing along. 

Tea and coffee were served and the raffle was drawn. 

The meeting closed at 3:35 

 


